
Dear all children, parents and carers in Year One, 
 
A very warm welcome back to school! It has been so lovely to see the children settle 
back into school like they have never been away, especially after such a long period 
of time. 
 
My priority this term is the well being of the children, ensuring they are happy and 
confident. If you have any questions, please ask. 
 
Here’s to new beginnings! 
 
Best wishes 
Emma Sharpe 
 


